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As interior designers working in NSW, we respec�ully request that our profession be included as a 
category under Design Prac��oner Registra�on Classes in the Design and Building Prac��oners Act 
2020. 

 

Currently, our exclusion from this category has significantly impacted our work at every stage. It is 
crucial to clarify that we are not stylists or decorators. We possess bachelor's degrees, advanced 
diplomas, and diplomas in our field. In many European countries, our qualifica�ons allow us to be 
recognized as interior architects, a testament to the depth and breadth of our exper�se. 

 

This exclusion affects every CAD drawing we create, undermining our professional capabili�es and 
contribu�ons to the design and building industry. As trained professionals, we are responsible for 
crea�ng livable, func�onal, and aesthe�cally pleasing spaces that meet rigorous safety and 
compliance standards. 

 

Our exper�se spans from conceptual development to detailed design execu�on, ensuring that every 
aspect of a space aligns with the needs and preferences of the inhabitants while adhering to all 
relevant regula�ons and standards. The current limita�ons imposed by our non-inclusion in the 
Design Prac��oner Registra�on Classes hinder our ability to fully apply our skills and knowledge, 
thus affec�ng the quality and efficiency of our work. 

 

We urge you to consider the cri�cal role that interior designers play in the built environment and to 
amend the Design and Building Prac��oners Act 2020 to include interior designers as a recognized 
category under Design Prac��oner Registra�on Classes. Doing so will not only validate our profession 
but also enhance the quality and safety of interior environments across NSW. 

 

Thank you for your aten�on to this important mater.  

Kind Regards  

Ash Guven 


